
SBS TRANSIT LTD 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
  
  
  

NOTIFICATION OF RELEASE OF FULL YEAR RESULTS  
FOR FINANCIAL YEAR 2021 ON 23 FEBRUARY 2022 

  
SBS Transit Ltd (the "Company") will be announcing its financial results for the 
financial year ended 31 December 2021 after the trading hours of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited on Wednesday, 23 February 2022. The 
financial results will also be posted on the Company's website at 
www.sbstransit.com.sg.   
  
  
By Order of the Board  
  
  
  
Lee Siang Pohr Angeline Joyce 
Joint Company Secretary  
  
  
Date: 27 Jan 2022 

http://www.sbstransit.com.sg/

